
Raddlebarn Primary School’s Padlet Policy 2024-2025 
 

Padlet is used at Raddlebarn Primary School as an online platform for children to post their family 

homework achievements. 

Padlet can: 

- Safely give pupils a wider audience for their learning through the school community and therefore 

purpose 

- Encourage reluctant learners to participate and succeed through online learning. 

- Encourage parental engagement through positive family talk (known to have an important impact 

on children’s learning). 

Padlet Rules 

Using the Padlet safely and sensibly is important as it can be accessed by all of the children at 

Raddlebarn. 

Children will ask their parents/carers permission before they post on the school Padlet, including the 

posting of any names, photos and videos. 

All contributions to the Padlet will be monitored by a member of staff and inappropriate comments 

will be deleted. 

The Padlet is not a forum for discussion – it is a means to celebrate homework achievements. Please 

do not post questions on the Padlet page as they will not be answered. 

The following rules, if followed, will minimise any risks and will ensure that children will stay safe 

whilst posting: 

1) Never give away any personal information about your location or identity. 

2) Don’t post pictures/videos of yourself without specific permission from your parent/carer. 

3) Don’t use inappropriate language (including text language) in your posts. 

4) If you see anything that shouldn’t be on your screen, do tell your teacher and parents 

immediately. 

 

 
Please note, this policy should be read in conjunction with the Raddlebarn Primary School’s 

Computing (and Online Safety) policy. It is parents and carers’ responsibility to ensure their child 

is being safe online  during homework tasks. 


